
CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

JANUARY 15, 1979 

TIME: 7:30 P.M. and immediately following Council Meeting. 
PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room and Law Library 

PRESENT: Mayor Victor Green 
Deputy Mayor Russell Sweetman 
Councilmembers J. V. Stone 

Leonard Stubbs 
Jeffrey Siler 
Nora Lake 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Administrative Assistant Joseph Minner 

Mayor Green reviewed for Council his recommendation concerning appoint­
ments on Council Committeea and Council Liaison to Boards, Commissions and 
Washington Township functions. Council concurred with the Mayor's 
recommendation, as follows: 

Community Relations and Development 
Jeffrey Siler, Chairman 
Nora Lake 
James Singer 

Legislative 
James Singer, Chairman 
J. V. Stone 
Nora Lake 

Safety 
Russell Sweetman, Chainnan 
J. V. Stone 
Leonard Stubbs 

Finance 
Leonard Stubbs, Chairman 
Jeffrey Siler 
Russell Sweetman 

Council Liaison 
Board of Architectural Review - Russell Sweetman 
Arts Commission - Leonard Stubbs 
City Beautiful Commission - J. V. Stone 
Parks and Recreation Board - Nora Lake 
Planning Commission - James Singer 
Sister City Committee - J. V. Stone 
Youth Board - Jeffrey Siler 
Washington Township Fire - J. V. Stone 
Washington Township Police - Russell Sweetman 
Washington Township Roads and Planning - James Singer 
Historical Society - J. V. Stone 
Centerville City Schools - Nora Lake 
MVRPC - Nora Lake, Leonard Stubbs 



.,. ' . . 

Mr. Kenning reviewed his proposal that heating and air conditioning 
installers register before perfonning work in the City of Centerville. 
Upon registration the installer would be required to produce a Bond. Concern 
was offered relative to this effect on the small individual installer. The 
proposal was referred to the Legislative Council Committee for review and 
recommendation. 

Mr. Kenning reviewed the establishment of a Records Cormission to work 
toward the development of a Records Program in conjunction with the Archives­
Library Division of the Ohio Historical Society. The service offered through 
the Historical Society is free of charge. 

Upon suggestion of Mr. Kenning, Council concurred that changes proposed 
to the Street Construction Standards for the City of Centerville be reviewed 
by Council during a future Work Session Meeting. 

The future use of the Benjamin Archer Park was discussed by Council . 
As suggested by Mr. Stone, Council concurred that the City retain the property 
and maintain what facilities are there. Mayor Green suggested that Civic 
Organizations be encouraged to continue to provide activities at the Archer 
Park. 

Mr. John Spoor, Chainnan of the Sister City Committee, gave a status report 
relative to Centerville 1 s search for a Sister City. The Committee is currently 

in conversations with a German City - Leichlengan, to become Centerville 1 s 
Sister City . 

Marilyn J . McLaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


